


Dear INTO Representative,

Please share this postcard with your colleague teachers: It's time to find out who the An Post/INTO Handwriting Competition winners
are! There are also exciting new resources to celebrate 150 years of INTO.

A big ‘Thank You’ for taking part in the 2018 An Post/INTO Handwriting Competition. We hope you enjoyed taking part and that you
had lots of fun and interesting things to do on anpostschoolbag.ie

We received thousands of entries from around the country. As always the standard of handwriting from schools was brilliant, so
 congratulations everyone! We appreciate the time and effort you put in.

Find out who the overall winners and runners-up are on www.anpostschoolbag.ie

The image on the front of the postcard is the new INTO 150 anniversary stamp. To celebrate, An Post and INTO have created new lesson
plans, so you can have even more fun on anpostschoolbag.ie

Important: For data protection purposes, please note that your name and school address is being kept in our competition entry
 database.  This database will not be shared or used for anything other than matters relating to the An Post/INTO Handwriting
 Competition. If you wish to be removed please contact us on comp@anpostschoolbag.ie

P.S. You can get INTO 150 Anniversary stamps on www.irishstamps.ie and in selected post offices.

Regards and best wishes for the rest of the school year,

The anpostschoolbag.ie Team.


